
DEVELOPMENT OF A PLAYGROUND
WITHIN THE BOTANICAL GARDENS

#169 South Road, Paget DV 04

PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

The public is invited to view a Public Information Center (PIC) on the 
proposed development of a Playground within the Botanical Gardens, 

presentation is available for viewing on the Government website at  

The proposed works comprises the excavation of a 65’ x 30’ area behind 

in the reception area at aforementioned location or may be emailed to 
 

For further details contact the Department of Parks at 
telephone 236-5902.
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